
Good Luck to our Gymnasts 
 
 
Good luck to our gymnasts who have qualified to represent the East at the Milano Trios 
Nationals on Saturday 17th March.  The competition is taking place at Fenton Manor Sports 
Centre in Stoke-on-Trent.   
 
St Faith’s has managed to qualify an impressive 14 gymnasts this year and we are hoping to 
see some spectacular performances on the day.  We know that our teams will give their very 
best and we hope they enjoy the experience. 
 
Mrs North 
 


